
 
    

The New SŽDC Logo Emphasises the Company’s Clear 

Role and Position. It Improves the Public Awareness of 

the State Organisation 

SŽDC sets clearly defined rules of the company’s identity which are in accordance 

with the organisation’s values in order to increase its image and contribute to a 

clear perception of the company by the general public. It was therefore of crucial 

importance to elaborate a new graphic of the organisation’s written name, a 

complementary graphic symbol and a unified visual style which can be applied in 

all fields of SŽDC’s activity. This January, the state organisation called a tender for 

a new graphic rendering of the logo. The tender’s winner was the studio Marvil. 

The winning logo’s shape will appear in the 2018 timetable publication this 

December. It will be implemented gradually during the years to follow within 

operation, maintenance and modernisation. 
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